Ripon Motor Sport Club Ltg

Deputy Clerk of Course: Alan Hill
21 Crowgarth
Skelton-on-Ure
RIPON, HG4 5AF
riponiancofc@btinternet.com
01423 322285
07707 7801626

Dear Resident

January 2025

RIPONIAN STAGES RALLY — SUNDAY 9™ FEBRUARY 2025

Ripon Motor Sports Club will be organising the Riponian Stages Rally on Sunday o February 2025. This is a Special Stage
Motor Rally authorised under the Motor Vehicles Competitions and Trials regulations. Competitors in the rally are scheduled to
pass by or near your property on two occasions as detailed below (all times are approximate).

Area First Pass Second Pass
Thirsk Auction Mart 07:00-10:35 | -
A170 Sutton Under Whitestone Cliff/ Helmsley/ 08:15-11:10 11:55-14:50
Beadlam/
Kirkby Moorside/Middleton/Swainsea 08:45 - 11:35 12:25 - 15:20
Lane/Stape/Heads Road/Gale Rigg Forest
Brown Howe Road/Morley Cross/Cropton Forest 09:20 - 12:15 13:10 - 16:05
Cropton/Wrelton/Kirkby Moorside/A170 09:55 - 12:50 13:45 - 16:40
A170 Nawton/Helmsley 10:05 - 13:00 13:55 - 16:50
A170/ National Parks Visitor Centre/Sneck Yate Bank/ 10:30 — 13:25 14:20 - 17:15
Boltby Forest*
Boltby/Felixkirk/Thirsk 10:55 - 13:50 14:35-17:30
Thirsk Auction Mart Service 11:00 — 14:00 14:55 - 17:50

The event consists of special stages held on private land, linked by sections on the Public Highway. All sections on the public
highway are non-competitive. Drivers and crews are given ample time to complete those sections quietly and courteously. The
event does not condone or encourage speeding on any public highway sections of the route.

Thank you for your co-operation. We hope the event will run as smoothly as it has in previous years. However, if you require
more information or have any comments, please contact me at the address at the head of this letter.

During the event sections of public highway will be closed in accordance with Road Traffic Act 1988 — Section 12c (as
amended), the roads affected are: -
Keys Beck Road between Keys Beck House and Wheeldale Bridge from 07:30 until 18:30

* Please note that Sneck Yate Bank near the Boltby Stage will be extremely busy between the times stated above and
we would advise avoiding using this route whilst the rally is on.

Ripon Motorsport Club endeavours to fully comply with GPDA. If you no longer wish to receive information from Ripon Motor
Motorsport Club Ltd you can unsubscribe by contacting secretary@riponmotorsportclub.co.uk

Yours faithfully

Alan Hill (Deputy Clerk Of The Course)
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